
Tredegar Homeowner’s Association 
Board Meeting Minutes 
 
 
The Board Meeting was held on Tuesday, September 9, 2014 at the home of  
Curtis Mays at 6:00 PM.  Attending were Curtis Mays, Bruce 
Christopherson, and Tom Mathews.  Absent were Jason Landry and Elaine  
Giles. 
 
The August minutes were read and approved. 
 
Bruce gave the financial report.  Checking account balance is $25,942.15 
and Savings balance is $51,078.52.  All third quarter dues are paid. 
 
Discussion was held on the lights at the entrance to Tredegar and they are 
fixed.   
 
Speeding in the neighborhood has improved, but we still need to be vigilant 
about this problem. 
 
The next board meeting will be on October 6, 2014 at the home of Curtis 
Mays. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Elaine Giles, Secretary 
 
 
 
 
. 


